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Dear Parents,
‘Be stubborn about your goals and flexible about your methods.’
Congratulations to our Stars of the Week:

Ash – Euan for focussed learning
Oak – Caleb for excellent maths reasoning
Beech – Daisy for excellent writing in English 
Chestnut – Harper for an entertaining and engaging story that kept Mrs Luther interested from beginning to end
Sycamore – Alfie for improving his speed of writing and completing his maths tasks
Questionnaire Returns

Thank you for your returns, we have begun to analyse results and I am pleased to report that it is an overwhelmingly positive picture. We are pleased that the majority of you are happy with the school and it’s provision. We have three areas to improve for you and your children:

· E-safety – understanding how to be safe when on the internet

· Child progress information – what parents know about what we know

· School’s club provision – enhance club provision

Uniform

Please may I request, in line with uniform policy, that hair accessories are kept to a minimum ie appropriate to school, such as a plain headband thank you. 
Flu Vaccination Clinics
In light of the flu outbreak in our area, “catch up” clinics are being held in Salisbury on 8th February. Parents will need to book an appointment for their child to receive the vaccine, telephone 

0333 234 1125 for further details.
Parking Near School
Please can I appeal to all to park with consideration towards out neighbours and fellow parents. Thank you.

Dates Ahead
Monday 28th – Stay and Play


         - Year 3/4 Gymnastics 

Wednesday 30th – Netball Tournament at St Edmund’s 
Friday 1st Feb – TD day – school closed to all pupils

Have a good weekend. 

Paddy Macey.

